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LETTER No. 46/2021/SRI/UFRN 
 

Natal, December 23, 2021. 
 
 
Subject: Face-to-face student academic mobility 2022. 
 
Dear Mr./Mrs. 

 
Dear Partners,  
 
 The Federal University of Rio Grande do Norte (UFRN) has announced the resumption of 
face-to-face academic activities as of March 28, 2022. We are therefore happy to be able to again 
receive students, researchers and staff from our partner institutions for academic activities on our 
campuses. We emphasize that any letter of acceptance for receiving foreign partners will only be 
issued after receipt of proof of vaccination with at least two doses of one of the COVID-19 vac-
cines. 

Face-to-face student academic mobility activities will follow, for the year 2022, the calen-
dar below. Interested students can already contact SRI to submit their applications. 
 
Deadline for Applications in 2022 
    
First Semester: January 15, 2022; 
Second Semester: May 23, 2022. 
 
2022 Academic Calendar 
 
First Semester 2022 
Classes start: March 28, 2022. 
End of classes: July 30, 2022. 
 
Second Semester 2022 
Classes start: August 22, 2022. 
End of classes: December 23, 2022. 
 
 
To start the process of applying for mobility, the student must contact the mobility sector at his 
home institution, indicating interest in performing a period of studies at UFRN. After this 
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notification, the mobility sector at the home institution must appoint the student and formally 
notify us by e-mail of the student's name, the program to which he or she is applying, and the 
period of the mobility. 
 
Once the nomination is received, UFRN’s mobility sector will contact the student to provide 
him/her with the course syllabus, as well as the courses to be offered in the indicated period. 
 
To finalize his application, the student must send to SRI / UFRN's Mobility Sector the application 
form, which can be downloaded at sri.ufrn.br, a referral letter from the home institution, a copy 
of his passport, academic transcript, and proof of vaccination. 
 
We remain at your disposal for any clarifications and wish you all happy holidays and an excellent 
New Year!  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
     
Prof. Dr. Márcio Venício Barbosa 
Secretary of International Relations - UFRN  


